The Hill at Furnace Brook
Condominium Trust

YW

From: The Board of Trustees

To: All Residents

Date: September 22, 2010

RE: New Carpeting 7/ Tile

New hallway carpeting is scheduled to be installed during
the next several weeks on the bottom two floors. Tile will
be installed 1In the vestibule at the exit door.

The start date is slated for Thursday September 30, 2010.

Plan accordingly any large item moving as it may be
difficult to move around the work area.

Please be careful walking in hallways and stairwell
landings during the removal of the old carpet and
installation of the new carpet as well as the tile
installation in the rear exit door way.

Thank you.

www . thehi l lcondo.com




